
Dear Participants, 

 

We appreciate your participation in our Concurrent Auditor Tender No. 

PNBGILTS/RFP/AUDIT/MAR/01, dated 07.03.2024. We regret to inform you that the above-mentioned 

RFP stands cancelled due to changes in the scope of work, we apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

However, new RFP with revised scope will be floated shortly. We value your interest and look forward 

to your participation in the revised RFP. 

 

PNB Gilts Limited  


